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21/06/2024  23:01:122024/1973/P OBJ Benny Barrow I object to the 3rd floor roof and room terrace in that it would ruin the character of Wilmot Place as all the 

houses on that side are virtually the same at roof level. It would be a total eye sore on which is a lovely and 

desirable street to live in. I am concerned about the lack of privacy in my garden from overlooking from the 

roof terrace.

23/06/2024  21:10:032024/1973/P SUPPRT Tatiana von 

Preussen

I support this planning application and the principle of rooftop development which is much needed to expand 

existing housing stock in central London.

20/06/2024  16:28:542024/1973/P OBJ Jules Barrow I object to the proposed planning application for the creation of a third floor plus roof terrace. I am very 

concerned about the possible detrimental structural Impact on my property at 8 Wilmot Place. Has there been 

a structural survey done for the possible problems to No.9 and more importantly to my house with the 

additional load on another floor? I have cracks on the walls on the party wall in my kitchen due to the 

remodeling of the ground floor flat at No.9 Wilmot Place. These houses are over 200 years old? and the 

impact of another floor could cause issues for my property. The proposed additional floor would be completely 

out of keeping the houses on the street and would look like a blot of the landscape of this beautiful street and 

the charm and character would be destroyed. I think a roof terrace would also cause a lack of privacy for me in 

my patio area and garden. The picture of the balcony on page 29 of 3.6 "Conservation Area Considerations" 

shows an incorrect picture of my house. I do not have a roof extension. The lovely picture of the decorative 

balcony railings are actually on my house and not on the house of No.9.
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